Wiltshire Council

Council

18 October 2016

Petitions Update

Petitions Received

As of 3 October 2016, two petitions have been received by Wiltshire Council since
the last report to Council on 12 July 2016.

Proposal

That Council notes the petitions received and the action taken, as set out in
the Appendix to this report.

Yamina Rhouati
Democratic Governance Manager



